
From: "Margaret Carr" 
Sent: 11/10/2021 3:13 AM 
To: "Council Northernbeaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE DA2021/1620 

I would like to  submit my objection to  the next stage of the development of the Harbord Hotel. 

Further renovations will only increase patronage, resulting in even more noise emanating from additional 
traffic and patrons. 

This development is excessive in a residential area and will have a detrimental effect on the amenity of 
Freshwater Village. 

Regards, 

M Carr 

2021/711466


